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FROM

Elizabeth J. Hall
Restaurant Manager

TO

Jimmy Severson
Kornell Restaurant

DETAILS

+1 245 325 6549

elizabeth_hall@email.com

149 Flanigan Oaks Drive, Myersville, 
MD 21773

Dear Mr Severson,

I am writing to express my genuine enthusiasm for the Restaurant 
Manager position at Kornell Restaurant. As a dedicated and 
accomplished professional, I bring a unique blend of skills and 
experiences gained through my role as a stay-at-home mom, 
coupled with a robust background as a restaurant manager 
before my career pause.

In my previous position as a restaurant manager, I honed my 
leadership, organizational, and customer service skills to ensure 
the seamless operation of the establishment. I successfully 
led a team, managed daily operations, and upheld the highest 
standards of service and hospitality. These experiences have 
instilled in me a strong work ethic, a passion for delivering 
exceptional customer experiences, and the ability to thrive in a 
fast-paced, dynamic environment – qualities that I believe are 
crucial for success in the restaurant industry.

During my time as a stay-at-home mom, I further developed 
and refined skills that are directly transferable to restaurant 
management. Effective communication, multitasking, and 
problem-solving became integral to managing my household, 
demonstrating my ability to remain composed and adaptable in 
high-pressure situations. Budgeting and financial management 
skills were strengthened through overseeing family finances and 
ensuring judicious use of resources.

I am particularly excited about the prospect of rejoining the 
restaurant industry. I am confident that my skills and experiences 
make me a strong candidate for the Restaurant Manager position 
at Kornell Restaurant.

Thank you for considering my application. I am enthusiastic 
about the prospect of contributing to the success of Kornell 
Restaurant, and I am eager to discuss further how my background 
can be an asset to your team.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth J. Hall
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